From:
 rnys@yahoo.com

 To:
 J1SS Exhibits

 Subject:
 Vote Yes on LC76

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 4:57:47 PM

"Dear Committee Members,

Please vote yes on LC 76 in order to increase the cap for online schools from 3% to 8%. During this pandemic, it has been my experience that my high school student has not gotten adequate attention from the teachers who were assigned to help him achieve success. If you are being told that teachers are doing daily zoom meetings with their classes I would beg to differ. I have been home with my child since the onset of the shutdown and only one teacher had any type of regular contact with my child. This teacher was, however, not a district paid teacher but a time-release teacher. As well, school counselors have not been receptive or accessible for questions or concerns, having limited office hours, and spotty email responses. My child will be a senior this coming hear and I feel that the already failing school system is further going to fail my child. Parents need choices in how to educate their children, during these unprecedented times. Thank you.